
GREAT LAKES LOG CRAFTERS ASSOCIATION (GLLCA) 

EDUCATIONAL WORKSHOP 

24’ x 26’ LOG SHELL TO BE SOLD AT AUCTION 

GLLCA Website at www.gllca.org 

 

The GLLCA is planning to have an educational workshop/fundraiser for the 4 days (May 12
th
 to 15

th
, 

2014) before the GLLCA Annual Conference in Seeley, Wisconsin on May 16
th
 and 17

th
, 2014.  The plan 

is to construct a 24’x26’ hand-scribed log shell with a loft. The logs are expected to be 12” to 14” butts 

with minimum of 8” tips and kiln dried.  The loft will be approximately 1/2 of the buildings length with 

log loft joists going across the building.  One ridge pole will be included but not set up on the building. 

 

At this point, the plan is to cut only one door into the log shell.  This will maintain flexibility for the 

buyer as to window and other door positioning.   

 

The building will be sold “AS IS” in the building yard of The Natural Log Homes in Seeley, Wisconsin 

with a live auction on Saturday, May 17
th
, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. Central Time.   The buyer will be responsible 

for removing the log shell within 30 days of its completion of May 17
th
, 2014.  This log shell could be 

loaded onto and stored on a 40’ flatbed trailer to give buyer time to prepare their site or off loaded at their 

site and covered with tarps to store for an extended period of time. 

 

Pre-bids will be accepted up ‘til one week before the May 17
th
 live auction. Minimum bid is $18,000 with 

the larger size. There will be a live auction after the construction on Saturday, May 17
th
, 2014 at 1:00 

P.M. Central Time.  Payment arrangements are to have payment in full before removal of log shell.  Cash 

or Cashier’s Check acceptable. 

 

For more information, please contact, Duane Sellman, GLLCA Treasurer at 612-599-9460 or Bob 

Kenel, GLLCA President at 989-980-2725 or Kay Sellman, GLLCA Business Manager at 612-590-

7133  or e-mail info@gllca.org. 

 

 


